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As an Oregonian, I am expressing my support HB3075-1. As a teenager, my life was 

changed forever by the loss of a close friend to gun violence. That sort of loss is 

something I never want anyone else to have to experience. 

 

The voters of Oregon took a stand against this sort of gun violence when they voted 

to pass Measure 114. HB 3075-1 will ensure smoother implementation of this 

measure once the current court cases are resolved. An effective permitting system 

will help reduce homicides and suicides. 

 

Please respect the will of the people and pass HB 3075-1 out of committee without 

delay so it is ready, as soon as the court’s stay is lifted, for full implementation of 

Measure 114. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


